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21st October 2015 

 

 

Re:  Nursery Staffing Arrangements 
 

 

Dear Nursery Parents & Carers 

 

 

 

At the Nursery Welcome Meeting I outlined an upcoming change of teaching staff.   

 

In case you missed this meeting or the information in the recent newsletters, this letter is to inform you we 

are saying a temporary goodbye to Marina Castelo-Branco.  Marina begins her maternity leave after the half 

term holidays.   

 

We say a big welcome back to Danielle Bowmaker who is returning from her maternity leave. 

 

Therefore, from after half term Kyri Gregory will be the Nursery Teacher on a Thursday and Friday and 

Danielle will be the Nursery Teacher on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 

 

I’m sure you will join me in wishing Marina all the best for her new arrival and hope you will give Danielle a 

warm welcome to the Primrose Hill EYFS Team. 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Robin Warren 

Head Teacher 
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